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NMPF Statement on White House Executive Action on Immigration Policy
From Jim Mulhern, President and Chief Executive Officer, NMPF:

“The executive action announced by the White House this week will not solve the current or
future needs of dairy farmers. We still need congressional action, in the form of comprehensive
legislative reform of our broken immigration system. This is both an opportunity and an
obligation for Congress. We need action in both the House and Senate, with support from both
Republicans and Democrats, to do the job that needs to be done.

“NMPF’s focus remains the same going forward, as it has been in the past decade: we must
secure a permanent fix to our broken immigration system — and that must be done by the
Congress. “Regardless of the executive order announced by the White House, we must
continue pressing for a long-term, meaningful solution that provides permanent relief for
current workers and future labor needs. It is imperative that Congress address this issue in 2015
and resolve it, once and for all.”
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The National Milk Producers Federation, based in Arlington, VA, develops and carries out policies that advance the
wellbeing of dairy producers and the cooperatives they own. The members of NMPF’s cooperatives produce the
majority of the U.S. milk supply, making NMPF the voice of more than 32,000 dairy producers on Capitol Hill and
with government agencies. For more on NMPF’s activities, visit our website at www.nmpf.org.
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